
From: Chambers - Bissett C <Chambers.Bissett.c@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 15 August 2022 9:44 AM 
To: Sean D'Almada-Remedios <Legal@aha.org.au>; Ben Redford 
<Ben.Redford@unitedworkers.org.au> 
Cc: ashvini.ambihaipahar@ahansw.com.au; Sean D'Almada-Remedios 
<Sean.Remedios@ahansw.com.au> 
Subject: AM2021/73: Application by Australian Hotels Association  
Importance: High 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Mr D’Almada-Remedios and Mr Redford 
 
I refer to the emails received from each of you in relation to the loaded rates. 
 
Given the apparent agreement between you as to the resolution of the issue identified in the 
Statement issued by Commissioner Bissett, and that no other party has indicated an interest in the 
matter, Commissioner Bissett proposes to cancel the conference scheduled for Tuesday, 15 August 
2022 and provide a report to the Full Bench that indicates support of both parties to raising the 
identified rate from 110.20% to 110.30%. 
 
If you object to this course of action please advise chambers by return email by 3.00 pm today 
(Monday 15 August 2022). 
 
Kind regards 

 
Lisa Powell 
Associate to Commissioner Bissett 
 

 
 
T (03) 8656 4530 

E chambers.bissett.c@fwc.gov.au  

 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne, Victoria 3000 

GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country 
and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. 
 
This email was sent from Wurundjeri Woi Wurrung Country.  
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